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Dear NEW 7th Grade Families,

We hope you are having a wonderful summer. We are looking forward to our break, and coming back to
school rested and rejuvenated. We are sending this letter early this year to give you ample time to
prepare for next school year! We have created a list of supplies needed for the 7th grade classes to help
you with those back to school preparations.

CREW

At the beginning of the year students will be divided into crews alphabetically. Each group will have the
opportunity to spend crew with every crew leader. As the team gets to know students we will design
new CREW groups that will remain together for the year.

SUPPLIES
We are asking each student to bring
* a binder that is 2” in width
* a set of at least 14 dividers
* lined paper (kids always run out, so keep a stash at homel)
* pencils/pens

In addition,
ELA with Mr. Heck: One notebook and one folder (with pockets).

Reading with Mrs. Bouknight-Davis: One composition notebook and folder.

Science with Ms. Carl: One notebook (either composition or spiral bound) to keep in the classroom, a
supply of pens/pencils, colored pencils, and highlighters.

Social Studies with Ms. Gillis: One notebook (either composition or spiral bound) to keep in the
classroom.

Spanish with Ms. Girona: No supplies!
Math with Mr. Erickson: nothing more

French with Justine Lenter: One 3-ring binder {1 inch or larger) with a set of dividers. This binder will
stay in the French classroom.

Sincerely,
The 7th Grade Team
Gail Bouknight-Davis - Reading/ELA Sam Ernst - Math Intervention
Mercedes Girona - Spanish Kathleen Gillis- Social Studies
Brendan Heck - ELA Sydney Carl - Science

Fred Erickson - Math Justine Lenter - French



